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Era	Fashion	Committee	Vacancies	
	

There	are	going	to	be	three	vacancies	on	the	Era	Fashion	Committee	for	the	two	year	term	that	
begins	on	July	1st	of	each	year.		If	you	have	ever	thought	about	being	on	the	Committee,	now	is	
your	chance.	We	encourage	you	to	apply	now.	
	
The	criteria	to	become	a	member	of	the	EFC	includes:	

• Active	membership	in	the	Model	A	Ford	Club	of	America	
• Eighteen	years	of	age	or	more		
• Experience	with	local,	regional	or	national	MAFCA	activities	
• Experience	as	a	MAFCA	fashion	judge	or	entrant	is	desirable	

	
Being	a	member	of	the	Committee	is	a	lot	of	fun	and	a	real	learning	experience.		We	are	always	
discovering	new	fashion	information	about	the	era	and	share	this	information	with	the	Model	A	
community.		There	are	usually	two	meetings	a	year,	one	in	the	fall	when	the	committee	
addresses	the	problems	or	successes	of	the	current/past	year’s	sanctioned	judging	events,	and	
one	meeting	in	the	spring	to	review	the	upcoming	meets	for	the	current	year.		The	Committee	
reviews	all	comments	and	inquiries	received	by	MAFCA	concerning	era	fashions.		The	
Committee	reviews	all	fashion	articles,	before	they	are	published	on	the	MAFCA	website	or	in	
The	Restorer.		In	addition,	we	make	regular	contributions	to	The	Restorer	and	to	the	Fashion	
pages	of	the	MAFCA	website.		We	are	responsible	for	updating	the	Fashion	Judging	Procedures	
Manual,	the	Era	Fashion	Judging	Tests,	and	the	MAFCA	Fashion	Guidelines.	
	
The	Committee	is	responsible	for	the	MAFCA	fashion	judges	list,	working	to	keep	information	
current	and	to	keep	MAFCA	fashion	judges	informed	about	new	information	in	the	era	fashion	
world.	We	take	the	lead	for	MAFCA	in	providing	information	to	encourage	members	to	become	
fashion	judges.	
	
Please	submit	your	letter	of	interest,	stating	fashion	experience,	qualifications	and	why	you	
would	like	to	be	a	member	of	the	Era	Fashion	Committee	to:	

	
EFC	Chairperson	
c/o	MAFCA	
250	South	Cypress	Street	
La	Habra,	CA	90631-5515	
	

Or	email	your	letter	to	efc@mafca.com.	
	
The	Committee	will	review	all	applicants	and	make	their	recommendation	to	the	MAFCA	Board	
of	Directors,	who	will	make	the	final	decision.	
	

The	deadline	for	applications	is	February	15th	
	


